
From: Hakoda, Riley K
To: Quinones, Natasha A
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Important Agricultural Land (IAL)
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 2:02:59 PM

Please check TMK info...mahalo!

-----Original Message-----
From: ROLLAND HARVEST <rjpounder@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 1:40 PM
To: Hakoda, Riley K <riley.k.hakoda@hawaii.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Important Agricultural Land (IAL)

Aloha Riley -

I spoke with you last week regarding my Mom (Carnation Harvest) receiving a letter form the Land Use
Commission (LUC) identifying her lot (TMK 66001050) as Important Agricultural Land (IAL).  This designation
was pursuant to HRS Section 205-47.

You informed me that the designation was identified and provided by the City and County of Honolulu.  You also
explained that the Department of Planning and Permitting was tasked and provided the information on behalf of the
City.  I explained that I will contact the City as the listing of the Oahu TMKs does not include my mother’s
aforementioned lot.  As I expected, I have not had a clear path to information from DPP.  I have spoken to several
departments of DPP with the I will "research and get back to you” response.

I have gone to the LUC website and examined all of the information regarding the IAL proposals.  Appendix H on
your website has a list of all affected TMKs on Oahu affected by this proposal.  I also explained to you that my
Mom’s Lot is not listed on this document or any other on your website.  So my question to you, if the TMKs listed
were provided by the City and there are no other lists to reference, then the natural conclusion is her lot is not
designated as IAL. 

Then what prompted the State Land Use Commission to generate a letter to my Mom proclaiming this erroneous
information?  The error appears to be generated by the LUC.  Please validate and verify, in writing, that the TMK
66001050 should not be included as IAL designation.  The City is exonerated as all the information regarding the
listing of TMKs does not include TMK 66001050.

Please contact me at 808-479-8015 as necessary.

Thank you - Rolland Harvest
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